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Status of Report – bgc Strathcona County land servicing update 

 

Report Purpose 

To request a time extension to provide a report that outlines land servicing options and to 

provide details related to planning and development and any costs that may be required.  

Recommendation 

THAT the bgc Strathcona County land servicing update report be brought back to Council by 

the revised date of the end of Q1 2023. 

 

Original Due Date: Q3 2022 

Revised Due Date: Q1 2023 

 

Council and Committee History 

May 17, 2022 That the Capital Planning Recommendations, as set out in 

Enclosure 5 Capital Planning Recommendations (Revised) of the 

May 17, 2022 Financial and Strategic Services report, be approved. 

  

January 25, 2022 That the January 25, 2022 bgc Strathcona Facility Needs 

Assessment and Partnership Models Update report be referred to 

Administration to prepare a report of Council’s consideration, by the 

end of first quarter 2022, on potential site location options. 

 

Rationale 

An extension of this item is requested as administration just recently received information 

from bgc Strathcona County on their preferred site and options to pursue the construction 

of a new facility.  


